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Stage 4 Road Upgrade - Camp Flat Road, Bli Bli 

Project summary 

Sunshine Coast Council is committed to the 
ongoing improvement of local road networks 
within our region.  

Council has received partial funding from the 
Department of Transport and Main Roads 
through the Transport Infrastructure 
Development Scheme to continue the upgrade 
along Camp Flat Road, Bli Bli. 

Stage 4 will resume from the previous section 
of Camp Flat Road completed in 2021 and will 
also include the Whitecross Road intersection.  

See figures 1 and 2 overleaf for details. 

Start date 

The construction of a masonry block retaining 
wall on the north-east corner of Camp Flat and 
Whitecross roads is planned to commence 
Monday 4th September 2023.  

The retaining wall is part of the early works 
package to allow for Energex and NBN 
relocations. The works are expected to be 
completed within six to eight weeks, weather 
and site conditions permitting. 

The main road construction is expected to 
commence between late 2023 and early 2024.  

Further information will be provided prior to this 
main construction phase.  

Traffic management 

To facilitate safe and efficient delivery, Council 
will implement a single lane closure throughout 
construction of the retaining wall to ensure the 
safety of all road users and minimise the 
duration, cost and environmental footprint of 
this project. 

Temporary traffic lights will be in place at the 
Camp Flat and Whitecross roads intersection to 
control traffic movements and maintain the 
safety of all road users. 

We thank you in advance for your patience and 
cooperation while we deliver these works.  

 

Further information 
For further information about this project, 
please contact Council’s project officer Clint 
Jones via the details below (please quote 
project number K2723). 
 

 

 
A note from your local councillor 

The upgrade to this section of Camp Flat Rd will result in improved safety 
outcomes for the community.  Additional upgrades to the remainder of Camp 
Flat Rd will continue to be implemented over future years. Allow extra travel time 
during the construction phase.  Thank you for your understanding.   

Cr Maria Suarez 



 

 

 

Figure 1: Location of Works 

Figure 2: Camp Flat and Whitecross Road Retaining Wall Design 

 

 


